March 31, 2022

Town of New Fairfield
Zoning Board of Appeals
4 Brush Drive

New Fairfield, CT 06812

Re: Michael & April Imhoff
73 Lake DrN
New Fairfield, CT 06812

Dear Board,

We write in support of Michael and April Imhoff’s application for a variance to rebuild their
home at 73 Lake Drive North with a second story and to utilize the awkward space that should
be a part of their existing house.

Our family owns the house 77 Lake Drive North, the adjoining lot to the East of the Imhoff
residence, which has the closest setback. We have been shown a copy of the architectural
renderings for the proposed construction and have no objections.

We ask that you look favorably on the Imhoff’s application for a variance to rebuild their house.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this issue, please do not hesitate to contact us
directory.

Very truly hours,

Frank & Christine Gravante Castellano
914-646-1889



